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Ke22/06/2023y Stage 2 Fruit - September Autumn 2023 

Sports Day - Thursday 13th and Friday 14 July! 
  

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
It is the school’s sports day on Thursday 13th July and Friday 14th July 2023. During these 
dates, all children will have the opportunity to participate in numerous sporting events on the 
Manningham Cricket field (next to school). 
 
Each year group is timetabled to go down to the Manningham Cricket Field to partake in Sports 
Day activities (please see below for your Child's sports day class slot). 
 
13th July  Thursday 
9.00-9.30am  nursery- Moon AM 
9.30-10.30am year 1- Jupiter, Neptune, Mercury 
10.30-11.30am year 3- Hockney, Nightingale,  
 
1.00-1.30pm  nursery- Stars PM 
1.30-2.30pm   year 6- Malala, Mandela, Rowling 
 
14th July Friday 
9.15-10.15am reception- Mars, Saturn, Earth 
10.15-11.15am  Year 2- Galileo, Hawking, Sharman 
11.15-12.15pm Year 5-Turing, Ennis, Pankhurst 
 
1.30-2.30pm  year 4- Armstrong, Adams, Newton 
 
Parents/carers are welcome to watch their children and join in the fun! If you plan on attending 
Sports Day to watch your child/ren please come straight to the field at your child’s allocated time. 
For health and safety reasons, please can we ask that you stand behind the coned areas 
allocated around the field. Also can we ask that you do not take your child from the field at any 
time during your child’s allocated slot. You may take pictures of your child during their session but 
can you please refrain from adding these to any social media platforms. 
 
Please can your child(ren) come to school wearing their PE kit (white polo shirt, black tracksuit 
bottoms/shorts) and bring a water bottle, healthy snack and if the weather is forecast to be sunny 
can I also ask that sun-cream is applied before coming into school and a hat is worn. 
 
Mrs L Gornall 
 
PE coordinator 


